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Subject: Secret Service records

Body:

FYI: John Machado left a voice mail message indicating that he had viewed the materials in Box 15 of the LBJ 

Library collection at College Park. He said that he wants documentation about how these documents were 

opened. He said that the Archives was not very forthcoming about providing documentation. Michelle 

indicated that Jeremy may have more information about his [Jeremy's] discussion with the archivists at the LBJ 

Library and their experience with the Secret Service. Before replying to John Machado, I will wait for a return 

call from Steve Tilley and Jeremy's input. Basically, this seems to be an issue involving NARA, the LBJ Library, 

and the Secret Service. We are not really in this loop are we? If the materials are open, that is the end of it. 

The Board can vote them open at the next meeting.
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